
The Friends of  the “Gus” 
Pruser Agriculture Exhibit will 
hold their monthly meeting next 
Monday, November 14, at 6 pm. 
The meeting will be at the Gus 
Pruser agriculture Exhibit, located 
at 219 W. Dale in Winters.

Friends of  the “Gus” Pruser 
Exhibit is a group interested in 
preserving the agriculture 
heritage of  Runnels County. The 
group works on tractors and other 
displays in the museum. For 
additional information, contact 
John Long at 325-754-5389.

The Bronte and Robert Lee 
City Halls, along with the Coke 
County Courthouse, will be 
closed on today, Friday, 
November 11, in observance of  
the Veteran’s Day holiday.

The November lunch at the 
Rock Hotel will be Stew with 
Cornbread, Dessert and drinks. 
On Thursday, November 17, 
lunch will be served 11 am to 1 
pm. Remittance is by donation. 
Carry outs are available. For 
more information, phone 325-
754-5389.
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 Morgan Runyon (left photo) explains 
soil movement and erosion to students during the Conservation Field 
Day held September 21, 2016, at Fort Chadbourne. The event, 
hosted by the Coke County Soil and Water Conservation District, 
was attended by 5th and 6th graders from both Bronte and Robert 
Lee.


